
Department of Education's National Student
Loan Data System (NSLDS) website

Use the following guide to access 

the mandatory information needed for your 

Student Loan Repayment Program (SLRP). 
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The National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) is the U.S. 
Department of Education's central database for student aid.

NSLDS receives data from schools, guaranty agencies, the Direct 
Loan program, and other Department of ED programs. NSLDS 
Student Access provides a centralized, integrated view of Title 
IV loans and grants so that recipients of Title IV Aid can access 

and inquire about their Title IV loans and/or grant data.
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You will need your PIN number from when you applied for 
financial aid using the FAFSA .

If you do not know your PIN you can Request A Duplicate PIN 
or Retrieve Your PIN at : https://pin.ed.gov/PINWebApp/pinindex.jsp

https://pin.ed.gov/PINWebApp/pinindex.jsp


https://www.nslds.ed.gov/nslds_SA/

https://www.nslds.ed.gov/nslds_SA/
https://www.nslds.ed.gov/nslds_SA/
https://www.nslds.ed.gov/nslds_SA/
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It is your responsibility to complete this action every year 
prior to your SLRP payment.

In accordance with National Guard Bureau policy SLRP 
payment cannot be made with out the NSLDS printouts. 

Turn in the pages you printed out to the appropriate Full Time 
unit personnel to ensure your payment is not delayed. 
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For more information about  your SLRP program contact your 
State Education & Incentives POC.

Contact information can be found at  the Army National Guard 
Education, Incentives, and Employment Home Page: 

https://www.education.ng.mil/rendercontent.aspx?contentID=33

https://www.education.ng.mil/rendercontent.aspx?contentID=33

